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Our home abuts the current power line and have no desire to have the new transmission line 
constructed next to our home.  We are in the process of trying to sell our home and it most 
certainly has diminished the property value.  For anyone to think it doesn’t is living in a fantasy 
world.   Any benefits the project brings to the area, in terms of employment opportunities, is 
strictly temporary.  The fact that it may save us $1.50 per month on our electric bill is a slap in 
the face!  It in no way, shape or form, benefits the state of New Hampshire. 
 
NO TO NORTHERN PASS!!!! 
 


